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Jackson Co reports additional COVID-related deaths
(KNZA)--Jackson County is reporting three additional COVID-19 related deaths.

The Jackson County Health Department reported the deaths Friday.

The Department said all three individuals were age 60 and older.

That brings to 15 the total number of virus-related deaths  since the pandemic
began.

On the positive side, the Department said there are currently only three active
coronavirus cases, with no hospitalizations.

Jackson County has seen 1,330 total positive cases.

The Health Department held a COVID-19 vaccination clinic Thursday, providing
both first and second immunizations to 635 individuals.
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